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ANNOUNCEMENTS FROM THE CLINIC 
Is the End in Sight? 
 
March marks the one year point for COVID-19, and what a year it’s 
been.  With warmer weather approaching, vaccinations on the rise and it 
looking like new cases are decreasing, we look to the future with 
anticipation and optimism.  Knowing the goodness of our God may we 
continue cultivate hope and encouragement in each other, our volunteers 
and our guests, trusting in the One that has carried us through the 
pandemic. 
 
When it comes to our physical and spiritual health, both require our daily 
attention.  We look and trust in Jesus, but we become weary when “the 
end” feels like it is not in sight.  It may seem like the end is close but now 
is not the time to let up.  As difficult and tiresome as it may be, stay diligent 
with washing your hands, cleaning surfaces, checking your temperature 
and properly wearing your mask.  Be grateful to our Lord for the things He 
has shown & taught you during the past year.  Let all of us continue in 
prayer knowing we can trust the only One that is truly in control!   
 
- Greg Kessler V.P. of Health Services, Training, & Education 
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COVID-19 
PROTOCOL 

All volunteers and staff 
of WSHS are required to 
screen their temperature 
and document it at the 

time of arrival at the front 
desk. All are re-quired to 
wear a mask at all times. 

New Donation Hours for 2021 
Monday & Wednesday 9AM—12PM 
Monday 4PM— 7PM  
Thursday 1PM—4PM 

Water Street Health Services does not 
accept expired, opened, or damaged 
donated items as we can’t use them for our 
patients. 
 

HOURS OF OPERATION 

Day Medical Dental Registration 

Mon 

Tues 

Wed 

Thurs 

9 AM—12PM 
5PM—8PM 

 
CLOSED 

9AM—12PM 
 

2PM—5PM 

CLOSED 

   CLOSED 
 

9 AM—12PM 
1PM—4:30PM 

 
   CLOSED 

   CLOSED 9AM—12PM 
 

CLOSED 

CLOSED 

BIWEEKLY PATIENT RAFFLE 
 
The raffle that started on Monday October 5th continuous 
biweekly for our patients. When patients arrive to medical 
appointments on time, they will be entered into a drawing for 
prizes. See Office Assistant, Kendra Wolfe at the front desk 
for details. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR FEBRUARY DONATIONS 
TOTAL GIFT-IN-KIND DONATIONS IS $1,877.37 

 
 
Michael H. 
“This is an unexpected 
blessing. I can’t believe 
this, thank you so much!” 
 

 
Gary H. 
“I don’t believe in going to the 
doctor, but after receiving this 
prize I might have to come 
more often” 
 

THE PRIZE OF THE BIWEEKLY PATIENT 
RAFFLE TICKETS ARE 

 

. CLINIC CLOSED DAYS 
Wednesday Mar 17 - all day  
Monday March 22 - evening hours, 5-8PM.  
 

We are looking for a volunteer that could provide four hours a 
week to clean the medical clinic. For details, please, contact 
WSHS Office Manager, Maria Asin at masin@wsm.org. 

Medical Dictionary of Health Terms: 
3 words to memorize in March 

 
Abdominoplasty: A procedure to remove excess abdominal 
skin and tighten the underlying stomach muscles. Also known 
as tummy tuck. 
 
Abduction: Movement of a body part, such as an arm or leg, 
away from the center of the body. 
 
Ablation: A form of treatment that uses electrical energy, 
heat, cold, alcohol, or other modalities to destroy a small 
section of damaged tissue. 

Welcome New Volunteers 
 
Hannah Escamilla, RN - On call since 01/2021 
Sarah Popdan - 30 hour student service 03/2021      
Cody Andrews, FNP-C - 03/2021           
 


